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Oregon's Vote By Mail system is secure, equitable, and accountable. 

 

Switching to in-person voting is a drastic and unnecessary change for little or no 

benefit. I believe this bill is an attempt to make voting more inconvenient and to 

reduce voter turnout, for partisan advantage.  

 

I urge legislators to oppose it.  


